	
St Winefride’s, Neston
Mass at Christmas


In order to keep all those attending the Christmas Masses at St Winefrides Covid-19 safe it is unfortunately necessary to manage the number of people in church by pre-arranged seating. 

The attached booking form allows you to apply to St Winefrides to attend with your party one of the Christmas Masses by providing the following information.

1. Name and Contact Details of the person leading the party. 

If you can provide both e-mail and contact numbers that would be helpful, but understand if you don’t have all three.


2. The number in the party.

The number in the party should include both the number of adults and the number of children of any age that will be attending Mass.  Please, do not attend Mass with more people than requested.


3. A preference for the Christmas Masses you can attend.

As seating is limited and demand for seats likely to be high, when booking to attend one of the Christmas Masses you are asked to give a second choice.


4. Cancellation

If nearer the time, you are not able to attend Mass on the date you have requested, please let us know so that we can offer the seat/s to someone else.


5. Health & safety

Face coverings and hand sanitising will still be required.  We still need to maintain distancing in the church.  Please either sit or stand during the Mass but do not kneel.





PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE BOOKING REQUEST OVERLEAF






St Winefride’s, Neston
Christmas Masses Booking Request
	
	Contact Details

	Surname
	

	First Name
	

	Telephone No.
	

	Mobile Number
	

	Email
	

	Address Details

	House Number
Or Name
	

	Street
	

	Town
	

	Post Code
	


	
	Christmas Mass Preferences

	Mass
	Mass Time
	Number in The Party
(Including children of any age)
	Mass Preference
(1st and 2nd Choice)

	
	
	Adults
	Children
	

	Christmas Eve 
	4.00pm
	
	
	

	Christmas Eve 
	7-00pm
	
	
	

	Christmas Day
	9-30am
	
	
	

	Christmas Day
	11.00am
	
	
	






The completed Booking Request form should be returned to St Winefride’s Church either when you next attend Mass or posted through the presbytery door. In order to process all the request, can we ask that we have the form no later than Sunday 12th December.
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